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Dear Parents, 
 
The Governors and I are delighted to announce that we have successfully appointed a 
new Headteacher for our school. 
 
Mrs Elizabeth Hanratty is joining us from her current position as Assistant Headteacher 
of Durley C of E Primary School, a role in which she has been very successful over the 
last four years.  
 
Mrs Hanratty impressed the recruitment panel of Governors with her passion, vision 
and enthusiasm for our school. She is absolutely thrilled to be given the opportunity to 
lead our dedicated and committed team and will continue the excellent journey of our 
pupils, staff, parents and Governors when she commences in September 2019.  
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
Kathy Bamber 
Chair of Governors 
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